
 
 
 
 
To:  Company Announcements Office 
  Australian Securities Exchange 
 
From:  Howard Edelman 
 
Date:  18 May 2011 
 
Subject: iSOFT Group Employee Incentive Plan 
 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please be advised of the following lapse of options in the iSOFT Group 
Employee Incentive Plan. 
 
 
17 May 2011 
 
700,000 (ISFAW) 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Howard Edelman 
Company Secretary 
 


